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New Bicentennial Fund Scholarship established

Lindenwood University has announced the launch of a Presbyterian Bicentennial Fund Scholarship, made
possible by an endowment gift from the Presbyterian Church Synod of Mid-America.

Scholarships will be available annually and will be awarded to students of limited financial means who are also
members of ethnic minority groups.

The scholarship is precipitated by a gift of approximately $28,000 to Lindenwood.

"We are very grateful to the Synod of Mid-America for providing the funds to endow this scholarship," said
Lindenwood University President Dennis Spellmann. "Education is the key to so many things, and we take very
seriously our mission to make education as accessible as possible. This scholarship is another tool we can use
to further the university's mission and attract new students."

For more information about the Bicentennial Fund Scholarship, call the Office of Development at (636) 949-
4975.
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